
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6, 

Year 6 have a busy few weeks ahead so I wanted to just remind you of some key dates. 

Date Event 

 
Thursday 9th May 

Upper Junior residential meeting to parents in 
the hall at 3.30pm. 

Monday13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs week. All children need to be in school on 
time. We will be hosting breakfast each of 
these mornings from 8am, if you haven’t signed 
up yet and would like your child to attend 
please complete the reply slip and send into 
your child’s class teacher asap. 

Thursday 16th May Year 6 picnic in the park. 

Wednesday 22nd May Photo day, this will also be the day we take 
leavers’ photos. 

Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th May Eton college Victorian workshops. 

Wednesday 5th June Sutton Life Centre trip. 

Monday 10th June – Friday 14th June Upper Junior residential. 

Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th July Upper Junior production at 7pm. More details 
to follow soon. 

...and other surprises! 

 

If you have not completed the permission slips for either of these trips please download a letter 

from the school website or contact the school office. If we don’t receive sufficient contributions for 

Sutton Life Centre we will unfortunately have to cancel this trip. 

Please watch out for any other letters coming out in the coming weeks as we head towards the end 

of term. We will shortly be announcing our production and our plans for leavers’. We do hope that 

the children enjoy the exciting and action packed term we have for them. 

If you have any questions or queries do not hesitate to come and talk to me. 

Many thanks for your continued support this year, 

Miss D Whitrod 

Upper Junior Phase Leader 


